
FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY – AGENDA REPORT 
 
DATE:   April 10, 2014 

 
FROM:  Matt Shuman 
 
ITEM:   Old Business Item 1 

 
SUBJECT: Speeder Event for Portola Railroad Days 2014 
 
 
At the March 2014 Board Meeting, I proposed adding in Speeder Operations for 
this event and the Board provide consensus to proceed with this plan. The Board 
was going to verify with the FRRS insurance carrier that the Speeder Operations 
would be insured and covered under the FRRS policy. We know and understand 
that all Speeder Operators must be not only be current FRRS Members, but 
NARCOA licensed as well for the safety of all. 
 
Since the March, I have had contact with Dave McClain as to this. He has given 
me the lead on this portion of the event for this year as he will not be available. 
 
Has the Board been able to address the insurance question yet?  
 
Thank you and we are looking forward to serving the event. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Matthew Shuman – FRRS Family Life Member 
530-604-8006 
 
REQUESTED ACTION:  Guidance on insurance and consensus direction to 
proceed.  
 


